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STATE OF

COLORADO Allison - DNR, Rick <rick.allison@state.co.us>

Noble 24 hr spill notice

1 message

jevans@nobleenergyinc.com <jevans@nobleenergyinc.com> Wed, Dec 17, 2014 at 3:34 PM
To: rick.allison@state.co.us, Gracie Marquez <gmarquez@co.weld.co.us>

Rick,

Noble discovered a spill at the Rohn State LD03-63HN location. 76 bbls of recycled water was spilled inside
containment. There was no contact with the ground surface and all fluids were recovered with a vac truck.

| will submit a Form 19 closure request soon.
Jacob

Jacob Evans
Senior Envirenmental Specialist

Envirenmental n.e noble
energy

direct; 970-304-5329
nobleenergyinc.com

The information contained in this e-mail and any attachments may be confidential. If you are not the intended
recipient, please understand that dissemination, copying, or using such information is prohibited. If you have
received this e-mail in error, please immediately advise the sender by reply e-mail and delete this e-mail and its
attachments from your system.
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